
 

 

Saturday 26th June 2021 

 

Updated restrictions at St Basil’s Homes;  

Annandale, Kogarah, Miranda, Lakemba 
 

Dear Residents, Consumers and Families, 
 

In line with advice from Australian government health agencies regarding restrictions at our Homes 

due to COVID-19, the following requirements are in place until at least 11:59pm on Friday 2nd July. 

Visitors must not enter the facility if they: 

 have been to any close, casual or monitor for symptoms locations in NSW in the last 14 days 

 have lived in or regularly work in Randwick, Woollahra, City of Sydney and Waverley Local 

Government Areas (LGA) in the last 14 days unless providing essential caring functions 

 have been to any of the current locations of interest in New Zealand 

 have been to any close or casual contact locations in Queensland in the last 14 days 

 have been in Greater Melbourne or Victorian places of high concern in the last 14 days 

 have COVID-19 symptoms - fever (37. 5°C or higher) or symptoms of COVID-19 

 are a close contact of a person with confirmed COVID-19 and are within their self-isolation 

period 

 live in a household with a person who is currently self-isolating 

 are waiting for a COVID-19 test result 

 have not received a dose of the 2021 influenza vaccine, unless they meet the criteria under the 

exceptional and special circumstances. The flu vaccination requirement applies to all visitors 

aged 6 months and over.  

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/case-locations-and-alerts.aspx
https://www.randwick.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0018/219006/Council-Suburbs-Map.pdf
https://profile.id.com.au/s_woollahra/suburb-map
C:\Users\33503866\Downloads\Map-of-City-of-Sydney-Local-Government-Area.pdf
https://profile.id.com.au/s_waverley/suburb-map
https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-health-advice-public/contact-tracing-covid-19/covid-19-contact-tracing-locations-interest
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/contact-tracing
https://www.onlymelbourne.com.au/c-6179/melbourne-suburbs-category
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Documents/interstate-concerns-notice.pdf
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/frequently-asked-questions.aspx#1-4


 

Residents are discouraged from leaving the facility to attend gatherings or public venues, and must 

wear a surgical mask if possible. They should not enter Randwick LGA, Woollahra LGA, City of 

Sydney LGA and Waverley LGA, except for essential reasons. 

We encourage you to reach out to the staff of our Homes, and thank you for your patience, 

understanding and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Spiro Stavis 

Chief Executive Officer 


